
 
Welcome Back!

6th gr./new students - Sep. 3
All Students - Sep. 4

School Hours - 9:05-3:35
Office Hours - 7:30-4:30

 

TIGER TIMES
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 9

are committed to the hard and smart work

required to achieve these goals and enlist

your help in that pursuit.  Our goals for this

year are:

 

~ To improve academic proficiency and 

   growth in reading, writing, math and 

   science.

~ To increase student accountability with     

   regard to their own learning.~ To have 

   students draw upon past knowledge and 

   apply it to new situations.

~ To have students ask great questions.

~ To have students show greater curiosity.We 

   are excited and confident in these efforts.  

 

We are strengthened by our community and

we thank you for your support as we work to

continue creating a learning environment of

trust, respect, and goodwill.

On behalf of the Lincoln Savage Middle School

staff, I would like to welcome you to what we

hope will be a great year of learning and

growth.  As educators, we are extremely

appreciative of the families in our community

who show consistent support of this important

work.  We are confident in creating

partnerships within our community will

ultimately lead to higher levels of student

success and continued development of our

young adults       

 

Lincoln Savage has a proud history of  student

achievement and has received many academic

accolades in the recent past.  Our goal is to

continue promoting a Love of Learning, strong

citizenship and individual accountability.  We

A Message from 
Mr. Higgins!



Cafeteria
Connection

Wear Red For Ed 2018-19

Lincoln Savage is happy to be able
to offer breakfast and lunch again
this year at NO CHARGE. Students
will receive a healthy meal in our
cafeteria if they choose.

Get Ready for
School Day

Stop by Lincoln Savage on August
29th to purchase your student's PE
uniform, planner and pay the elective
fee.  We'll be here from 8:00am to
3:00pm to help you get ready for the
new school year.  We do accept
credit/debit cards as well as cash or
check.
 
Your student will also be able to
pickup their schedule and locker.

Dental Sealant
Program Signup
Lincoln Savage Middle School's
6th and 7th graders have been
chosen to participate in the
SmileKeepers School Sealant
Program. Dental sealants are
plastic coatings painted into the
chewing surfaces of the back teeth
to seal out germs and prevent
cavities.  This is a FREE service!
 
Below is a digital consent form
which can be printed and returned
to the main office. Students
will also receive a paper copy of
the consent form in class. The
screening and sealants are FREE
and are done by dental
professionals. The program will
be taking place at LSMS
from October 7-10th.

Staff dressed up for the Book Fair!



The Murphy Outback is located

next door to Lincoln Savage and

provides before school supervision

for your middle school student.

Students are released at 8:30am to

walk over to LSMS so that they

may get breakfast if they wish.

 

Their first day open will be our first

day of school, September 3rd, at

7:00am.  There is no charge but

you will need to fill out their

permission slip and their General

Release forms which are at the

end of our newsletter.

 

Tuesday after school activities will

begin September 24th and also

need a permission slip and

General Release form.  Students

are released at 5:30pm so that

they can return to LSMS to ride an

Activity Bus home or be picked up

by a parent.

OPEN
HOUSE

5:30pm to 7:00pm
 

Please come and enjoy the
evening with a welcome

message from our
Principals and staff .   You
wil l  be able to visit  your
student 's  classroom and

meet teachers.   Our
Community Partners and

PTO wil l  also be here with
information on their

programs.
 

Thursday, September 19th

2018 PTO at Open House



UPCOMING EVENTS
8/19         Sports Practices Begin·       

                       Cross Country – 7:00am-8:30am·       

                       Football – 5:30pm-7:30pm·       

                       Volleyball – 5:30pm-7:30pm

8/29          Get Ready for School Day 

                       8:00am-3:00pm

9/3              1st Day for 6th grade & new students

9/4              1st Day for 7th/8th grade

9/17             Picture Day

9/17-20        Book Fair

9/19             Open House

9/24             Outdoor School Parent Night, 6:00pm

10/3             Cookie Dough Kickoff

10/7-10        Dental Sealants

10/15            Picture Retakes

10/21-25       Outdoor School

10/31            End of 1st Quarter

11/1               Clerical Day - No School

11/7-8           Conferences - No School

11/27-29       Conferences - No School

 

 

 



LIBRARY NEWS
We are so excited to have our students
return to LSMS!  Incoming 6th graders
will learn Library Rules and Procedures
the first and second week of school!  
 
We are also having a Scholastic Book
Fair September 17-20th in our library!  A
percentage of our sales goes back into
our Library fund!  Parents and Guardians
have a new way to pre-pay an allowance
toward their student's book fair order!
Directions are found in the online at: 
 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs
/cptoolkit/homepage.do?
method=homepage&url=lincolnsavagemi
ddleschool1
 
Battle of the Books
If you'd like to be a part of our team this
year, or just like to read a lot of books
that can count toward your AR goal,
Battle of the Books is a good club to
belong to.  Contact Mrs. Haberman in the
library, or Mrs. Deforest (7th grade
Language Arts) for more information
once school begins.  
 
See you soon, 
Mrs. Haberman
Library Manager

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=lincolnsavagemiddleschool1


Interested In Being
A Volunteer?

Medication at
School
Oregon Law states students are NOT
allowed to carry medication of any kind,
prescription or over-the-counter, at
school. This includes but is not limited
to Tylenol/Ibuprofen, cough drops,
antacids, inhalers, etc.  If your child
requires any type of medication to be
administered during the day we must
have a Medication Form on file in the
office.  A parent must bring the
medication  which must be in the
original container to the office and fill
out the medication form.  We keep all
medications locked up in the office.  If
you have questions about a medication
please call the Lincoln Savage office.

OMSI Outdoor
School

OMSI Outdoor School at Camp Gray
will be in October this year! Our 6th
grade class will travel to Newport,
Oregon, to attend 2-1/2 days of FUN
and hands-on learning provide by
OMSI staff during the week of October
21-25
 
Students are split into two groups and
will either go Monday-Wednesday or
Wednesday-Friday.  They will travel
by bus and be assigned a comfortable
group cabin to sleep in.  All meals and
snacks are provided.
 
LSMS will be hosting a parent night
September 24th at 6pm to answer
questions and distribute registration
packets.  It is highly recommended
you attend this informational meeting.
 
We are hoping all of our 6th grade
students will be able to take advantage
of this unique opportunity!






































